NEW BRIGHTON PIER PROPOSED TOURIST HELICOPTER
OPERATION

The Property Manager and Area Parks Officer (Consents) reported on the
feasibility of an application from Skyview Helicopters to operate a tourist
helicopter venture from the seaward end of the Christchurch Pier. The Board
decided to advise the Parks and Recreation Committee that the Board strongly
opposed the operation of helicopters from New Brighton Pier and Beach.



